
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 2nd July 2021 

Home Learning  
Please practise addition and subtraction with 
your child at home. Ask them to count out a 
selected number of items (between 0 and 10)
(toys, food, fingers etc) and then ask them to 
add/takeaway a given number (between 0 

and 10). How many are there now?  
You may wish to encourage them to write out 
the number sentence too, e.g. for the image 

below, it would be written 2 + 3 = 5 

Dates... 
 Wednesday 21st July—End of Term 

6 

Parent Questionnaire  
Thank you to all the parents who have filled in 
our EYFS questionnaire. It is really helpful for 
us to know what has and hasn't worked this 

year so we can look to change things for future 
Acorn parents and children. If you need anoth-

er copy of the questionnaire please let us 
know.  

This week... 
We have had a great week in Acorn class. In phonics, we have been learning the tricky words, 
said have and like. We have been thinking of sentences containing these words and having a go 
at reading them in a sentence. We have also been starting to look at ccvc and cvcc words, these 
are usually 4 letter words for example frog, stop, sink.  
In maths, we have been looking at subtraction. We have revisited the story ’Kipper’s Toybox’ 
where Kipper loses one of his toys. We demonstrated what happening using a 10s frame. We 
have also been looking at first, then and now stories to developing our understanding of taking 
away. 
In RE, we thought about our friends and why we liked them. We learnt that Jesus’ friends were 
called disciples and he chose them for having different qualities.  
Mrs Johnson picked some gooseberries from the school garden and asked us if we would like to 
try some. Lots of children in the class tried a gooseberry and they found they tasted a bit sour 
to start with but the more you ate the sweeter they got! 
 
Well done to Francesco our star of the week for always showing great sportsmanship during PE! 

Weather 
Hopefully the weather will brighten up again 

soon, please ensure your child wears sun 
cream and a hat on warm days. Please ensure 
they still have a coat in school as it seems rain 

is forecast too!  

Reading Books 
I know it is nearly the end of term but 

please continue to read at home with your 
child and record in their yellow reading 

record.  


